
 

Superior Court of California, County of El Dorado 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

RE: SUPERIOR COURT INVITES COMMENT ON 
UPDATE TO LOCAL RULES OF COURT 

 
September 30, 2024: 

 
The El Dorado Superior Court (“Court”) invites comment on the proposed 
updated to our Local Rules of Court, effective January 1, 2025. 
 
Proposed Amendments can be viewed on the Court’s website at 
https://www.eldorado.courts.ca.gov/general-information/local-rules-
information-services. The Court will accept comments on the proposed 
amendments through November 14, 2024. Comments must be submitted in 
writing via email to court-admin@eldoradocourt.org or by mail to Court 
Administration at 2850 Fairlane Court, Ste 110, Placerville, CA 95667. 
  
For updates and information visit https://eldorado.courts.ca.gov/. 
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